
TeleFro Services 
7608 Northpointe Drive ocr 

Pensacola, Florida 325 14 
(850) 484-9931 

October 1, 2001 

Division of Commission Clerk & Administrative Services 
Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Commission Clerk & Administrative Services: 

Effective October 1, 2001, please cancel the certificate number 5490 for TelePro Services.: 
TelePro Services has been sold and will have a new certificate number by the new owner. 
The new name will be COAST-tel Payphones. A n y  outstanding regulatory fees will be paid 
in January, 2002 by TelePro Services. 

If you have any questions regarding this information please contact me. Thank you for your 
assistance. 

Sincerely yours, 

Mary M. Handis 


